
Election Committee for the StuPa 
election in Spring 2024 wanted!

The Student  Parliament  of  the  BTU (StuPa)  is  the  highest  decision-making body of  the 
student body. It is re-elected annually by you, the students—these elections are organized by 
an election commission (WaKo) that is independent of the parliament.

The tasks of the WaKo include the planning, organization and implementation of the election. 
The election and the possibility of candidacy must be advertised in time at the university, 
which requires, among other things, the creation and distribution of posters, flyers and other 
advertising material. Of course, social media can be employed as well to inform as many 
students as possible of the upcoming elections—creativity in the advertising measures is 
always welcome!

After the election, the election committee invites to and hosts the constituent meeting of the 
newly elected StuPa. This also includes the preparation of proper minutes. The follow-up of 
the election also includes recording the collected positive and negative experiences and 
recommendations for the next election commission in a textual final report.

Of course, all  this is done in compliance with the statutes and regulations of the student 
body, especially its election regulations.

We are looking for:

At least five committed, team-oriented and interested students who enjoy responsible and 
independent work and want to be an active part of the democratic process.

We can offer you:

An exciting work environment with free time management, a nice, professionally broad team 
that will gladly support you with questions, and the opportunity for personal development, 
especially in team competence, communication skills, conflict competence, as well as time, 
self and project management.

An expense allowance of 750 Euro will be given to the election commission as a whole. This 
expense allowance is linked to the preparation, execution and follow-up of the election.

Interested?

Send your application to praesidium@stupa-btu.de

For more information: www.stura-btu.de

Fabian Mildner, Isabelle Zenker, Max Adrian Beier
Präsidium des Studierendenparlamentes
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